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THE CONSERVATORS OF
ASHDOWN FOREST

ANNUAL MEETING OF THE COMMONERS OF
ASHDOWN FOREST

MEETING POSTPONEMENT

Due to concerns raised by vyour elected Commoner
Conservators regarding the initial rescheduling of the election
to 16" March 2018, they have instructed the Clerk to reinitiate
the election process.

The date for the meeting will now be 11" May 2018 at the
Forest Centre at 7:30pm.

Any inconvenience is regretted but the Commoner Conservators
feel they have acted in the best interests of all Commoners and
of the Forest staff. Any complaints, criticism, should be directed
to the elected Conservators - not the Forest staff.

Mr John Spicer spicer608@btinternet.com
Mr Colin Smith colin.smith@me.com

Clerk to the Board of Conservators
The Ashdown Forest Centre

Wych Cross, Forest Row, RH18 5JP
Dated: 13 March 2018

01342 823583 * conservators@ashdownforest.org

www.ashdownforest.org



